
NEWSLETTER                                                                                         
Friday 18th March 2022 

Chapelford Village Primary 
School  

 

Thursday saw the school scattered with various shades of green as the children 

in St Patrick’s team wore their house colours. St Patrick's Day is the annual 

celebration of the patron saint of Ireland. According to folklore, Saint Patrick 

was kidnapped from the UK and brought over to Ireland in the fifth century 

when he was 16 years old. He is credited with bringing Christianity to Ireland and           

according to legend, he explained the Holy Trinity (Father, Son, and Holy Spirit) using the 

three leaves of the shamrock. 

Year 4 have had an amazing week this week at Tattenhall outdoor centre. They completed a 

range of exciting activities and the teachers tell us that their behaviour has been exemplary. 

The staff at the centre commented on how polite and well-mannered they have been. 

Elsewhere in the school, Year 2 have been investigating different materials and thinking 

about their properties. Year 1 have been finishing off their vehicles and they look amazing, 

The children are rightly proud of their finished designs. 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend. 

Mrs Hewson                                                                                                                                                                                    

Headteacher 

ChaPTA  - Next Meeting 

The next Chapta meeting will be on Wednesday 23rd March at 2pm in the Meeting room at Chapelford. If you 

would like to attend or support in anyway, please contact the Chair on pta@chapelfordvillageprimary.co.uk  

DEC Ukraine Humanitarian Appeal 
Ukraine has faced almost eight years of conflict. With recent events, 

we must act now to help people caught up in this crisis. 

Scan the QR code opposite for more information on how you can help. 

redcross.org.uk 



Please be aware that we are a NUT FREE 
school as we have children in school with nut  
allergies. Please do not send your child into 

school with nut related  products. Thank you  
We have a small percentage of children who arrive late 

in the morning. We understand that circumstances            

occasionally arise and that problems occur, we are 

more than happy to support families at these times. 

Please call school on these occasions and we will assist 

in the best way we can.  

Please note that classroom doors will be opened at 

8:40am and close promptly at 8.50am after which 

time your child will need to be signed in at the school 

office.  

School finishes promptly for all Pupils at 3:15pm.     

We would appreciate your support in this matter. 

10 to 9 is Chapelford Time 

Have a lovely weekend. 

1 Taylor 12 Jake 

2 Juna 13 Esme 

3 Jake 14 Sheethal 

4 Elizabete 15 Ali 

5 Bobby 16 Summer 

6 Glenn 17 Tia 

7 Marlea 18 Ellis 

8 Jude 19 Oliver 

9 Lily 20 Sian & Charlie T 

10 Billy 21 Tyler 

11 Kian   

Reader of the Week 

1 Poppy 12 Olly 

2 Matthew 13 Lexi 

3 Hasnain 14 All  of class 14 

4 Zac 15 Marcus 

5 Harleen 16 Caspar 

6 Thomas 17 Zoe 

7 Max 18 Amelia 

8 Albie 19 Lauren 

9 Max 20 All of class 20 

10 Sam 21 Isabelle 

11 Milo   

Star Learner 

Well done to all that have received awards and certificates. Keep up the good work!! 

Mon 21st - Fri 25th March - C18 Bikeability 

Wed 23rd March - Academy Photography (mop-up) 

Sun 27th March - Mother’s Day 

Fri 1st April - Break the Rules Day 

Mon 2nd May - May Day Bank Holiday - School closed 

Wed 4th May - Y3 Chester Trip 

Dates for the Diary 

Can we request that children's ParentPay accounts are 

regularly topped up, to make sure the children               

continue to receive their school lunches. 

If you require more help please don’t hesitate to        

contact the school office on 01925 712554 or email us 

on chapelford_admin@omegamat.co.uk 

Free School Meals end for pupils at the end of Year 2. 

School lunch is £2.40 per person per day it is to be paid 
via Parentpay in advance.  Thank you. 

Parent Pay 

School menu for week beginning                              

Monday 21st March is Week  2 

We are currently discussing with the children in Year 

6 about what the end of year celebrations will look 

like for the Leavers of 2022.                                                         

As soon as we have some plans in place we will           

communicate these with parents. 

Year 6 - end of year celebrations 






